gaywood paul

Both reservoirs should have double liners with a life of 75 years (and then replaced)and monitored
moisture sensors around the berm down to a depth below the bottom to prevent water leaching
through the rock/soil and flowing into the Columbia River. The lower reservoir location is probably
contaminated from previous activity at the old AL plant and core samples should be taken before
issuing any permits. Any contaminated rock/soil should be removed.



